
23 Budgen Drive

Redhill RHI2QB

f 3 .."h August 2O1O

To: Nick Clegg MP

House of Commons

London SWIA OAA

\_ Dear Deputy prime Minister,

LEGAL REFORM

Thank you for initiating legal reform for a less intrusive society. ln answer to your request for
suggestions, I have drafted a Bill. lt is self explanatory and I enclose a copy.

I am a lawyer and member of several legal reform societies, one of which I chair. I served as a Borough
Councillor for twelve years and have been a Parliamentary Candidate. The enclosed Bill seeks to reduce
State interference in the private lives of citizens.

The legal position of prostitution especially needs to be addressed. lt is lawful in this country, but all
activities connected with it are criminal offences. This makes prostitutes isolated and vulnerable, as

the recent Bradford murders illustrate. English prostitutes' organisations appear to favour the
deregulated New Zealand model, rather than the German licensed brothel system.

Yours,

6*d$u94
Edward Goodman

Enc.


